
Glasgow Community Planning Partnership Governance Framework – 
Membership noted.  
 
3  There was submitted and noted a report by the Director of Legal and 
Administration providing an update regarding membership of this Partnership, 
advising that  
 
(1) since the last meeting, no changes had been made to the Partnership; and 
 
(2) K Dooley, Communities Support Officer, would contact South Cardonald and 

Rosshall Community Council to encourage attendance to the meetings. 
 
 


